
THONG VU  

Candidate for Vice President for Technology and Media Communication 

Federal Asian Pacific American Council (FAPAC) 

 

Dear FAPAC Members and Colleagues,  

My name is Thong Vu and currently serving as the VP for Technology and Media 

Communication. I have accepted the nomination for VP for Technology and Media 

Communication again and seek your support and votes.  I am honored to serve with INTEGRITY, HONESTY, 

and RESPECT.  I understand my role and responsibilities.  I will keep FAPAC current regarding updated 

technology and media communication; oversee the operations of the FAPAC website; and assess the need for 

media communication publicly to meet the mission of FAPAC and make recommendations to the President. 

Currently I am working at Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) as a webmaster/SharePoint design engineer 

for Investment Process Management (IPM) Division.  I have over 15 years of managing various projects.  I hold 

a Bachelor of Science Degree in Electrical Engineering from the University of New Mexico. 

 
LEADERSHIP ROLES: 

• VP for Technology and Media Communication, Federal Asian Pacific American Council FAPAC (2020 

– Present)  

• Webmaster Committee Chair, Federal Asian Pacific American Council FAPAC (2018 – 2020)  

• Treasurer, FAA National Asian & Pacific American Association (NAPA) (2018 – Present) 

• Photographer, Federal Asian Pacific American Council FAPAC (2014 – Present)  

• Special Event Committee Chair, Federal Asian Pacific American Council FAPAC (2017) 

• Membership Assistant Chair, Federal Asian Pacific American Council FAPAC (2018) 

• Executive Director, Vietnamese American Photographic Association VNUSPA (2016 – Present) 

 
I am committed to FAPAC’s mission and objectives and serve FAPAC with Integrity, Honor, and Respect. I 

ask for your support and your vote in the 2022 FAPAC Election.  Thank you. 

 

 

 


